
                                              PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Tontitown Planning Board Public Hearing will meet on Tuesday, June 28th, 2016 at 

7:00 p.m. at City Hall to hear all those who wish to be heard regarding a Variance 

Request to Sign Ordinance section 153.145 G. (1) for properties located at  

1064 E Henri de Tonti Blvd. 

 

(G)   Changeable copy signs. Manual changeable copy signs and 

electronic changeable copy signs shall be allowed subject to the 

following: 

(1)   Area. No more than 50% of the area of a sign shall be 

devoted to changeable copy except for signs for theaters which 

may devote up to 80% of a sign to changeable copy. 

 

 

The public is invited to attend and participate.   

Tontitown codes are available online at www.tontitown.com   

 

  

To be published one (1) time on Friday June 10th, 2016  

 

Please direct any questions regarding this request to:   

James Clark (Public Works Director) 479-361-2700  

 

Please send bill and proof-of-publication to:  Recorder-Treasurer 

                                                                         P.O. Box 305 

                                                                         Tontitown, AR  72770      

http://www.tontitown.com/

